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Schein's Common Sense
Emergency Abdominal Surgery,
4th Edition Mar 17 2021 This,
the fourth edition of Schein's
Common Sense Emergency
Abdominal Surgery, builds on
the reputation of the three
previous editions. Already a
worldwide benchmark,
translated into half a dozen
languages, this book guides
surgical trainees logically
through the minefields of
assessment and management of
acute surgical abdominal
conditions. General surgery as
a concept may have been
overtaken in many parts of the
world by the development of
niche specialties, but the need
for a cohort of generalists able
to deal competently with
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common surgical emergencies
has not gone away. If you
recognise this need then this is
the book for you! Tyro
surgeons and experienced
practitioners alike will benefit
from the distilled wisdom
contained in these pages. The
direct, no nonsense, writing
style, supported by
entertaining cartoons, gives
clear guidance while at the
same time providing amusing
insights into our collective
surgical pschye. NOT a
standard textbook. Buy it!
You'll not regret it. Some new
editors and authors enhance
the new edition. Almost all
chapters have been revised to
take account of new concepts
and modern developments.
New chapters have been added
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and some completely rewritten
often with a new emphasis on
the importance of a
laparoscopic approach.
Reviews of previous editions
“This is written with short
punchy chapters making it a
very difficult book to put
down… “. R.A.B. Wood, Journal
of the Royal College of
Surgeons of Edinburgh “Since
Mondor’s times in the forties of
the last century there was no
other book in surgery to be
written so easy and witty …”.
Boris D. Savchuk, World
Journal of Surgery “By the end
I was a total enthusiast… this is
a text like no other I read…
Unreservedly recommended to
old and young and alike.” M.
Winslet, Royal Free Hospital,
London, Colorectal Disease
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“The title describes this book
perfectly. This is a no-nonsense
approach to the sometimes
very difficult situations in
general surgery.… The authors
describe their experiences in
tough situations of patient care
for residents and young
attendings.… the historical
quotes add a good amount of
insight and interest. I have not
come across another book like
this.… Focused on the real
situations that surgeons come
across, the book answers the
questions that are not
addressed in the major
textbooks.” Robert A. Hanfland,
Doody’s Review Service “This
book covers emergency
abdominal surgery in a useful
and interesting way. [It is] a
small and handy book yet the
coverage is wide. It would be of
interest to any general surgeon
and should certainly be read by
surgical trainees. [It] allows
mention of many things which
would otherwise be excluded
from a more rigidly structured
work. I was also glad to be
reminded of many things which
I had known but forgotten. The
writers clearly know what they
are talking about.” David
Evans, Annals of the Royal
College of Surgeons of England
A sample of testimonials posted
on amazon... By Donald Dupuis,
MD, Lahey Clinic ««««« “A
Must Have Book. I am about to
end my chief year in general
surgery residency — my copy
of the first edition shows the
wear of half a dozen total read
throughs and probably
hundreds of referencings.
Newest edition is equally good.
For the last 3 years I have
given this book to our interns if
they finish their surgical
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internship. And I’ve paid for
this myself — if you know how
little residents get paid you will
know how important I think it
is. If you are in surgical
training DO NOT WAIT
ANOTHER DAY BEFORE YOU
BUY THIS BOOK. I do agree
with another reviewer who
thought a bit of cool surgical
technique would have been
good too. But, all in all, best,
most useful little book on
surgery ever. Nuff said.” By
Chet A. Morrison, Assistant
Professor of Surgery, Director
of Surgical Critical Care,
Michigan State University ««««
“A very useful practical guide.
This is a fine book in the
tradition of ‘guides to being on
call’ — or maybe the ‘guide to
the perplexed’. I like the
straightforward get to the point
style, and the directness of the
book makes this a useful book
to have handy when confronted
with some of the emergency
surgery problems. I would only
say it could have had a bit
more on surgical technique,
and one or two references
would have been useful
(instead there was almost a
militant insistence on as few as
possible). But I would
recommend it for any resident
who is on call, and I find it
useful as a staff sugeon as
well.” By K. M. Kemp «««««
“Love it. I’m a big fan of this
book, having just finished it a
month ago. It’s a good mix of
the author’s own experience as
well as expert commentary
when indicated. Compared to a
textbook, it’s much more
engaging and easier to read.
Also compared to a text, it
seems much more practical in
the advice it gives. As a brand
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new intern, I gleaned a lot from
this book. Highly recommended
for fellow trainees.” By Jendri
««««« “A surgical must have.
This is a very well written and
very practical guide to
emergency surgery. It covers
virtually all aspects of
emergency general surgery and
does it in a very interesting
way. I think this is one of the
best books on the subject. For
me it certainly is a must have.
In the next edition, probably
the only thing that I would like
to add to this book would be
the information about the
military uniform worn by Dr
Karl Schein on the photograph
on one of the first pages. Dr
Schein is wearing a uniform of
the 1st Polish Army formed in
Soviet Union in 1943.
Altogether a great book.” By
andreromeo ««««« “A must. Dr.
Moshe Schein has a very
personal view about medicine
and about the art of surgery,
and that is why this book is
really a must for clinicians and
surgeons.” By Andy «««««
“Simply perfect. The best
choice in surgery for trainees!
It makes the more difficult
surgery areas very easy to
understand. I recommend it to
all surgeons.” By maxim «««««
“Worth every penny. Invaluable
as a guide to assist in the
resolution of a broad range of
abdominal problems. The book
is well structured, running
from opening chapters
addressing pre-operative
issues, and on through a pretty
complete spectrum of gut
complaints likely to arise in the
real world, and how best to
sort them out. It’s not only
useful, but very well written,
and, for a text book, an
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absolute pleasure to read.
Short bite size chapters
combined with the occasional
cartoon make this 3rd edition
of Schein well worth the
investment. Blend with Cope’s
Diagnosis of the Acute
Abdomen for the ideal
cocktail.” By J. D. Wassner
««««« “Well-written, easy to
read. Should be required
reading for any General
Surgery resident, & anyone
who does acute-care &
trauma.”
Proceedings Sep 22 2021
Emergency Department
Compliance Manual, 2015
Edition Oct 24 2021 Nothing
provided
China and India Apr 29 2022
China and India are becoming
increasingly influential,
powerful and prominent
countries – but what kind of
states do their leaders and
people wish them to become?
Will they act and behave like
major Western entities or like
something altogether different,
hence changing the very nature
of international affairs? And as
the Asian twenty– first century
takes shape, how will these
dynamics affect the wider
geopolitical landscape and the
balance of power? In this
in–depth study, Chris Ogden
evaluates the prospective
impact of China and India upon
the definition and nature of
great power in the
contemporary world. Whilst
many contend that they will
rise in a similar way to current
and previous great powers –
namely via traditional material,
economic and military
measures – Ogden explores the
extent to which domestic
political and cultural values as
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well as historical identities and
perceptions are also central
driving forces behind their
common status, ambitions and
worldviews. In so doing, he
offers a new and
comprehensive analysis of
these two countries' past,
contemporary and future global
significance, in particular their
shared status as the world's
first such post–imperial great
powers.
Transcript of Proceedings of
the Emergency Board
Appointed by the President
of the United States Jun 19
2021
States of Emergency in Liberal
Democracies Mar 29 2022 In
an emergency, statesmen
concentrate power and
suspend citizens' rights. These
emergency powers are
ubiquitous in the crisis
government of liberal
democracies, but their nature
and justification is poorly
understood. Based on a
pluralist conception of political
ethics and political power, this
book shows how we can avoid
the dangers and confusions
inherent in the norm/exception
approach that dominates both
historical and contemporary
debate. The book shows how
liberal values need never indeed must never - be
suspended, even in times of
urgency. Only then can
accountability remain a live
possibility. But at the same
time, emergency powers can
sometimes be justified with
reference to extra-liberal
norms that also operate in
times of normalcy. By
emphasizing the continuity
between times of normalcy and
emergency, the book
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illuminates the norms of crisis
government, broadening our
understanding of liberal
democratic government and of
political ethics in the process.
Between the Rule of Law and
States of Emergency Nov 24
2021 Raises concerns about the
degree to which the rule of law
and emergency powers have
become fundamentally
entangled, using Israel as a
case study. Contemporary
debates on states of emergency
have focused on whether law
can regulate emergency
powers, if at all. These studies
base their analyses on the
premise that law and
emergency are at odds with
each other. In Between the
Rule of Law and States of
Emergency, Yoav Mehozay
offers a fundamentally different
approach, demonstrating that
law and emergency are
mutually reinforcing paradigms
that compensate for each
others shortcomings. Through
a careful dissection of Israels
emergency apparatus, Mehozay
illustrates that the reach of
Israels emergency regime
goes beyond defending the
state and its people against
acts of terror. In fact, that
apparatus has had a far greater
impact on Israels governing
system, and society as a whole,
than has traditionally been
understood. Mehozay pushes
us to think about emergency
powers beyond the war on
terror and consider the role of
emergency with regard to
realms such as political
economy.
Two Irregularities Made
Possible by the Present
State of Emergency Jul 01
2022
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Advances in Geosciences Feb
13 2021 Advances in
Geosciences is the result of a
concerted effort in bringing the
latest results and planning
activities related to earth and
space science in Asia and the
international arena. The
volume editors are all leading
scientists in their research
fields covering six sections:
Hydrological Science (HS),
Planetary Science (PS), Solar
Terrestrial (ST), Solid Earth
(SE), Ocean Science (OS) and
Atmospheric Science (AS). The
main purpose is to highlight
the scientific issues essential to
the study of earthquakes,
tsunamis, atmospheric dust
storms, climate change,
drought, flood, typhoons,
monsoons, space weather, and
planetary exploration. This
volume is abstracted in NASA's
Astrophysics Data System:
http://ads.harvard.edu
Contents:Volume 6:
Hydrological Science
(HS)Stochastic Generation of
Multi-Site Rainfall Occurrences
(R Srikanthan & G G S
Pegram)Monte Carlo
Simulation for Calculating
Drought Characteristics (C
Chaleeraktrakoon & S
Noikumsin)On Regional
Estimation of Floods for
Ungaged Sites (V-T-V
Nguyen)and other
papersVolume 7: Planetary
Science (PS)Some Similarities
and Differences Between the
Mars and Venus Solar Wind
Interactions (J-G
Trotignin)Asteroid
Compositions: Some Evidence
from Polarimetry (A Cellino et
al.)Formation of Alumina
Nanoparticles in Plasma (M
Kurumada & C Kaito)From
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Nuclear Blasts to Cosmic
Bombardment (K O'Brien)and
other papersVolume 8: Solar
Terrestrial (ST)A New
Perspective on the Relationship
Between Substorms and
Magnetic Storms (B T
Tsurutani & W D
Gonzalez)Comparative
Measurements of Cosmic
Radiation Monitors for Aircrew
Exposure Assessment (I L
Getley et al.)Modeling of
Aircrew Radiation Exposure
from Galactic Cosmic Rays and
Solar Particle Events (M
Takada et al.)and other
papersVolume 9: Solid Earth
(SE), Ocean Science (OS) &
Atmospheric Science (AS)
Seismic Characteristics of
Strong Deep Focal
Earthquakes and Associated
Phenomena in Northeastern
Asia (J Wang et al.)Moho
Depths in the Indian Ocean
Based on the Inversion of
Satellite Gravity Data (D N
Arabelos et al.)Post Earthquake
Debris Management — An
Overview (R Sarkar)and other
papers Readership: Academics,
researchers and postgraduate
students in geosciences. Key
Features: Provides an
important source of new and
not-yet-published results from
the growing Asian and
international geoscience
community Presents a unique
view of the rapid scientific
progresses made by Asian
researchers in topics crucial to
the future of the global
environment Highlights a firsthand description of how the
largest scientific population in
the world is working together
to manage the environmental
problems which will determine
the economic and social growth
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of the world
itselfKeywords:Planetary
Science;Atmosphere;Ionospher
e;Magnetosphere
Operational Research for
Emergency Planning in
Healthcare: Oct 31 2019 This
book presents a selection of
studies that have applied
Operational Research methods
to improve emergency planning
in healthcare, to include both
A&E and public health
emergencies like epidemic and
natural disasters. The studies
have delved into qualitative
Operational Research like
Problem Structuring, Critical
Systems Thinking, Soft
Systems Methodology, and
Qualitative System Dynamics,
and also quantitative
techniques such as Monte
Carlo Simulation, Discreteevent Simulation, and System
Dynamics. These techniques
have been applied for review
and assessment of emergency
services, for policy formulation
and for facilitating broader
public engagement in
emergency preparedness and
response. Furthermore, this
book presents rigorous reviews
on the applications of
Operational Research in the
wider healthcare context. This
volume focuses mainly on
emergency planning at the
strategic level, whereas volume
1 focuses on planning at the
operational level. The OR
Essentials series presents a
unique cross-section of high
quality research work
fundamental to understanding
contemporary issues and
research across a range of
Operational Research (OR)
topics. It brings together some
of the best research papers
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from the highly respected
journals of the Operational
Research Society, also
published by Palgrave
Macmillan.
Transactions of the Optical
Society Nov 12 2020
Emergent Oct 04 2022 A clone
revolution is brewing. Zhara,
the First. Elysia, her clone. On
the surface, they are identical.
But looks can be deceiving.
When Zhara plays, she plays to
win. She thought she had
escaped the horrors of Doctor
Lusardi's cloning compound.
But the nightmare is just
beginning. Elysia has taken
everything from Zhara--a
softer, prettier version of
herself and an inescapable
reminder of all she's failed at in
her life. Now the man Zhara
loves has replaced her with
Elysia. Zhara will get her clone
out of the way, no matter the
cost. Elysia has finally learned
the truth: she has a soul. Her
First is alive. She knows it
hurts Zhara to see her with
Alexander, but she can't give
him up. The geneticallyperfected Aquine has chosen as
her as his life mate, and their
days together are limited.
Elysia can't remain in the Rave
Caves off the shores of
Denesme forever. Revolution is
brewing on the island paradise.
Hundreds of soulless clones
remain imprisoned like Elysia
once was, slaves to the whims
of their owners--wealthy human
inhabitants of the island. As a
group of clones and humans,
led by Alexander, plot an
insurrection that will turn
Denesme's world upside down,
Elysia knows her place is
fighting by his side. Terrible
sacrifices must be made to
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defeat Denesme's twisted
regime. But even the greatest
losses cannot prepare Elysia
for the ticking time bomb built
into her own programming...
Alphakids Dec 14 2020
The Psychology of Security,
Emergency and Risk Jun 07
2020 Providing a unified
introduction to the underlying
ideas of the Psychology of
Security, Emergency and Risk
(PSER), this book highlights
the usefulness of a basic
psychological knowledge for all
those working in this field and
summarizes the main dynamic
processes associated with the
helping relationship: from the
neurological pathway of the
emotions to the entirely virtual
functions of the real Ego, all of
these estimable by the oneiric
test contained in the appendix.
The authors include, in each of
the dedicated chapters, the
current theories and worked
examples to reinforce every
argument: from
communications rules to the
knowledge of terrorism’s
cultural background, in its
psychological, biological and
environmental component. The
last important goal at the end
of each chapter is to offer the
reader, by confronting their
own experiences with analysed
realities, the possibility to
discover the sense of one’s
personal identity.
Lake Superior Emergency Bank
Protection, Two Harbors,
Negative Declaration-EA. Sep
03 2022
A United Kingdom? Aug 10
2020 The human geography of
the UK is currently being
reshaped by a number of forces
- such as globalisation,
transition in the organisations
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of production, the changing
character of state intervention,
and changing relationships
with Europe. A consideration of
the impacts of these forces on
economic, social and political
landscapes is, therefore, an
urgent task. At the same time,
enduring institutional features
of the British economy and
polity are also having
important influences on socioeconomic processes. The result
is a complex mosaic of uneven
development, which belies the
notion of simplistic regional
contrasts. Rather than simply
mapping spatial inequality, 'A
United Kingdom?' charts the
processes underpinning uneven
development at a range of
scales and for a number of key
topics. The book draws upon
and synthesises the latest
contemporary research
findings and places emphasis
on the interrelated nature of
economic, social and political
geographies. It treats the
human geographies of the UK
in a coherent and integrated
way, and asks whether
contemporary processes of
change are tending towards the
reduction of socio-spatial
divisions or their reproduction
in new forms.
Deleuze & Guattari Apr 05
2020 "A sophisticated, yet
accessible, exposition and
development of Deleuze &
Guattari's legal theory.
Although there has been
considerable interest in
Deleuze & Guattari in critical
legal studies, as well as
considerable interest in legality
in Deleuze & Guattari studies,
this is the first book to focus
exclusively on Deleuze &
Guattari and law. In Deleuze &
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Guattari's ontology there are
two fundamental operations in
the organisation of nature and
the social: molecular and
molar. Molecular processes of
genesis and organisation draw
upon the forces of the virtual,
creating molecular emergent
dissipative structures. By
contrast, molar organisation
draws upon the differentiating
operation of a boundary that
constitutes a division. After
introducing and explaining this
ontology, Jamie Murray
situates Deleuze & Guattari's
engagement with social
organisation and legality in the
context of their theory of
'abstract machines' and
'intensive assemblages'. He
then presents their theory of
law: as that of a two-fold
conception of, first, a
transcendent molar law and,
second, an immanent molecular
emergent law. Transcendent
molar legality is the traditional
object of legal theory. And, as
explicated here, immanent
molecular emergent law is the
novel juridical object that
Deleuze & Guattari identify.
Developing this conception,
Deleuze & Guattari: Emergent
Law also draw out its
implications for current and for
future legal theory; arguing
that it provides the basis for a
new jurisprudence capable of
creating new concepts of
legality"--Page 4 of cover
Emergency Orthopedics Oct
12 2020
The Emergency Bouzouki
Player Jul 21 2021 The
Emergency Bouzouki Player is
the true story of a teenager
railroaded into the South
African army for two years of
national service at the height of
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the Border War. My story
begins in the small Cretan
village of Sfakia, continues
through Johannesburg where I
was born in 1960, through
growing up in seventies
Apartheid society, before one
dark and dusty year in
Kimberley and another in
Pretoria where it all ends with
a new beginning on a rainy
morning at Heathrow. "The
cruelty, the absurdity and the
mindlessness of life in the
South African army are
candidly described in this firsthand account by a young
conscript who, to escape the
infamous Diskobolos Infantry
Training Camp and its
murderous instructors, claimed
he could play the bouzouki in a
subterfuge that was to have
unforeseen, sometimes comical
and sometimes life-threatening
consequences. Most of all, the
Emergency Bouzouki Player
depicts the way in which hope
can carry a young person
through the worst of times"
The Emergent Method Part 2
Dec 26 2021 This book
introduces readers to the
philosophical theory of
Emergentism. It explores
Emergentism's many
ramifications in areas of
science, phenomenology,
philosophy of mind, ethics and
morality. The book suggests to
readers how Emergentism may
be incorporated into daily life
in very practical ways. The
book's list of far-reaching ideas
is extensive, but somehow none
of the ideas presented is
completely unfamiliar. The
notions are simple and
naturalistic. Here are two
examples: -We can solve the
hard problem of consciousness
6/10

if we look at it from the
perspective of nonlocal waves
rather than local particles. Free-will arises in a sentient
being through an
interoperability with its
environment. Free-will is not
an illusion, but independence
from our environment is an
illusion. The book is directed
towards all those who question
life, science, philosophy, and
themselves.
The Project Manager's
Emergency Kit May 07 2020
Project success requires a solid
understanding and proper
implementation of the tools,
techniques, and principles of
project management. A
reference for both the novice
and expert project manager,
The Project Manager's
Emergency Kit provides you
with everything you will need
to get your project off to a solid
start and overcome any em
Collected Researches Feb 25
2022
Emergent Music and Visual
Music: Inside Studies Mar 05
2020 Lays the groundwork for
experimenting with
compositional algorithms by
providing insight into the
working practices of
composer/performer/electronic
arts pioneer, Ron Pellegrino.
Covers the process of
discovering, fine-tuning, and
composing algorithms and
systems that give rise to
Emergent Music and Visual
Music. Examines the practical,
scientific, and philosophical
bases for an experimental and
experiential approach to
composition and performance
in the electronic arts of sound
and light. Serves as a basis for
Visual Music Studies. Provides
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background theoretical and
historical information for the
material found on the DVDs,
Volumes 1-4, Part Two of
Emergent Music And Visual
Music: Inside Studies. Covers
real time composition and laser
animations based on
Pythagorean thought. Covers
principles for discovering,
cultivating, and using your own
voice as a composer. Examines
the common ground that serves
as a binder for sound forms and
light forms. Exposes the
crevices of audio compression.
Covers sonification.
State Income Taxes Feb 02
2020
Tolley's Handbook of
Disaster and Emergency
Management Jan 27 2022 The
Civil Contingencies Act 2004
modernised the UK’s approach
to disaster and emergency
management, taking into
account the kinds of threats the
country faces in the 21st
century, including terrorist
threats and threats to the
environment. This third edition
of the Tolley’s Handbook of
Disaster and Emergency
Management has been fully
updated to cover the topics and
themes reflected in the Act,
and collates all the key
components of disaster and
emergency planning for both
the public and the private
sector, covering both manmade and natural disasters.
Written from a UK
practitioner’s point of view,
using case studies and
examples, it helps readers to
understand and formulate
disaster and emergency
policies and systems for their
workplace. Its practical
approach will help
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organizations to ensure
business continuity and
safeguard the health and safety
of their staff in the event of a
disaster. The new edition has
been updated in line with the
latest legislation: * Civil
Contingencies Act 2004 *
Amendment to the Control of
Major Accident Hazards
(COMAH) Regulations *
Corporate Manslaughter Bill
Manual of Emergency
Airway Management Jul 09
2020 Airway management is
often administered by
emergency physicians who
provide definitive resuscitative
care to patients, regardless of
the complexity or severity of
their presenting condition.
Written by emergency
medicine specialists, this book
provides in-depth, detailed
discussions about important
airway topics. Also, the text
replicates the rapid emergency
thought processes, crucial for
successful patient care, which
can be used by physicians in
hospital emergency
departments or in small
community health centres.
Developments in
Engineering Computational
Technology Jul 29 2019
Contains a selection of papers
that were presented at The
Fifth International Conference
on Computational Structures
Technology and The Second
International Conference on
Engineering Computational
Technology, which were held in
Leuven, Belgium from 6-8
September 2000.
Two Man Station May 19
2021 Gio Valeri is a big-city
police officer who's been
transferred to the small
outback town of Richmond with
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his professional reputation in
tatters. His transfer is a
punishment, and Gio just wants
to keep his head down and
survive the next two years. No
more mistakes. No more
complications. Except Gio isn't
counting on Jason Quinn. Jason
Quinn, officer in charge of
Richmond Station, is a single
dad struggling with balancing
the demands of shift work with
the challenges of raising his
son. The last thing he needs is
a new senior constable with a
history of destroying other
people's careers. But, like it or
not, Jason has to work with Gio.
In a remote two-man station
hours away from the next town,
Gio and Jason have to learn to
trust and rely on each another.
Close quarters and a growing
attraction mean that the lines
between professional and
personal are blurring. And even
in Richmond, being a copper
can be dangerous enough
without risking their hearts as
well.
Emergent Techniques for
Assessment of Visual
Performance Apr 17 2021
Recent vision research has led
to the emergence of new
techniques that offer exciting
potential for a more complete
assessment of vision in clinical,
industrial, and military
settings. Emergent Techniques
for Assessment of Visual
Performance examines four
areas of vision testing that
offer potential for improved
assessment of visual capability
including: contrast sensitivity
function, dark-focus of
accommodation, dynamic visual
acuity and dynamic depth
tracking, and ambient and focal
vision. In contrast to studies of
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accepted practices, this report
focuses on emerging
techniques that could help
determine whether people have
the vision necessary to do their
jobs. In addition to examining
some of these emerging
techniques, the report
identifies their usefulness in
predicting performance on
other visual and visual-motor
tasks, and makes
recommendations for future
research. Emergent
Techniques for Assessment of
Visual Performance provides
summary recommendations for
research that will have
significant value and policy
implications for the next 5 to
10 years. The content and
conclusions of this report can
serve as a useful resource for
those responsible for screening
industrial and military visual
function.
World Ort Union Emergency
Congress Jun 27 2019
Mastering Emergency
Medicine Sep 10 2020
Mastering Emergency
Medicine is a concise, revisionfocused textbook that covers
everything that candidates
need to know in order to pass
the College of Emergency
Medicine's (CEM) membership
examination (MCEM) to enter
training, and to the pass
fellowship examination (FCEM)
to complete the Certificate of
Specialist Training. With over
100 OSCE scenarios designed
to stimulate everyday
emergency department clinical
encounters, Mastering
Emergency Medicine covers all
the key areas of the CEM
syllabus, including: clinical
examinations and practical
skills, communication skills,
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teaching and management.
This book takes a practical
approach to the subject - core
facts are presented and
common scenarios are explored
using an OSCE style, as used in
the Part C MCEM and the
FCEM examinations - which
makes it an invaluable
blueprint for management of
cases. Closely linked to the
current CEM syllabus, each
chapter comprises three parts:
Core topics that supplement
revision for Part A and B.
Clinical scenarios, including
data and relevant practical
skills that can be used to
prepare for Parts B and C.
Mock 'Scoring Scenarios' that
give specific guidance on how
to perform in OSCEs.
Mastering Emergency
Medicine is a highly detailed
revision guide for the OSCE
examinations and an essential
study guide for all those who
are preparing for the MCEM or
FCEM examinations. It will also
be useful to those who are
wishing to pursue a career in
Acute Medicine.
Two Years of Emergency
Conservation Work (Civilian
Conservation Corps). Aug 02
2022
The Emergent Aug 22 2021 In
this fantasy story Pendal, the
NighT Guardian
Emergency Medicine Sep 30
2019
Urban Transformations and
Public Health in the
Emergent City May 31 2022
The imperatives of public
health shaped our
understanding of the cities of
the global north in the first
industrial revolutions of the
nineteenth and twentieth
centuries. They are doing so

again today, reflecting new
geographies of the urban age
of the twenty-first. Emergent
cities in parts of the globe
experiencing most profound
urban growth face major
problems of economic,
ecological and social
sustainability when making
sense of new health challenges
and designing policy
frameworks for public health
infrastructures. The rapid
evolution of complex 'systems
of systems' in today's cities
continually reconfigure the
urban commons, reshaping
how we understand urban
public health, defining new
problems and drawing on new
data tools for analysis that
work from the historical
legacies and geographical
variations that structure public
health systems.
Challenges for Language
Education and Policy Jan 15
2021 Addressing a wide range
of issues in applied linguistics,
sociolinguistics, and
multilingualism, this volume
focuses on language users, the
‘people.’ Making creative
connections between existing
scholarship in language policy
and contemporary theory and
research in other social
sciences, authors from around
the world offer new critical
perspectives for analyzing
language phenomena and
language theories, suggesting
new meeting points among
language users and language
policy makers, norms, and
traditions in diverse cultural,
geographical, and historical
contexts. Identifying and
expanding on previously
neglected aspects of language
studies, the book is inspired by
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the work of Elana Shohamy,
whose critical view and
innovative work on a broad
spectrum of key topics in
applied linguistics has
influenced many scholars in the
field to think “out of the box”
and to reconsider some basic
commonly held
understandings, specifically
with regard to the impact of
language and languaging on
individual language users
rather than on the masses.
Why We're Not Emergent Nov
05 2022 Two young Christians
offer both a theological and an
on-the-street perspective to
diagnose the emerging church,
pulling apart interviews,
articles, books, and blogs to
uncover what it is all about.
Original.
Animal Biotechnology 2 Dec
02 2019 This two-volume
textbook provides a
comprehensive overview on the
broad field of Animal
Biotechnology with a special
focus on livestock reproduction
and breeding. The reader will
be introduced to a variety of
state-of-the-art technologies
and emerging genetic tools and
their applications in animal
production. Also, ethics and
legal aspects of animal
biotechnology will be discussed
and new trends and
developments in the field will
be critically assessed. The twovolume work is a must-have for
graduate students, advanced
undergraduates and
researchers in the field of
veterinary medicine, genetics
and animal biotechnology. This
second volume is dedicated to
genetic tools in animal
biotechnology such as somatic
cloning, transgenic
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technologies and the
application of stem cells in
livestock breeding. Also, ethics
and legal aspects are
discussed.
Hooked on Phonics Learn to
Read - Level 2 Aug 29 2019
Hooked on Phonics® Learn to
Read Level 2 is the second PreK level in the complete 8-level
Learn to Read series. - Level 1:
Early Emergent Readers (PreK) - Level 2: Early Emergent
Readers (Pre-K) - Level 3:
Emergent Readers
(Kindergarten) - Level 4:
Emergent Readers
(Kindergarten) - Level 5:
Transitional Readers (First
Grade) - Level 6: Transitional
Readers (First Grade) - Level 7:
Early Fluent Readers (Second
Grade) - Level 8: Early Fluent
Readers (Second Grade)
Designed to give your child a
strong foundation in phonemic
awareness, a crucial prereading skill, Learn to Read
Level 2 introduces these
beginning concepts: - Review of
the Alphabet - Recognizing and
Matching Uppercase and
Lowercase Letters - Learning
Letter Shapes - Identifying
Letter Sounds - Rhyming
Words and Beginning Sounds
This set includes: - 2 Original
Storybooks written to reinforce
the skills your child learns in
the program - Follow That Ball
- Make Room for Zelda - 1
Bonus Book, The Party, by the
award-winning children’s book
author and illustrator David
McPhail - 1 Workbook that will
guide you and your child
through all of the lessons and
many fun activities - 1 DVD
filled with music videos and fun
introductions to each lesson,
where letters come to life - 1
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Set of Stickers to proudly
display in the workbooks and
celebrate reading success - 2
Sets of Letters and Picture
Flashcards designed to
reinforce letter names and
letter sounds - Online access to
all video lessons PLUS bonus
content on MyHop
(My.HookedonPhonics.com)
Designed in conjunction with
leading educators, awardwinning authors, teachers and
parents, Hooked on Phonics®
Learn to Read uses a proven,
simple, and fun method to give
your child a strong foundation
in phonics and reading skills. Learn: Your child learns to read
new words by watching the
videos and reading the
workbook. - Practice: Your
child practices reading the new
sound combinations and words
in the workbook. - Read: Your
child puts it all together to read
a great story. - Celebrate:
Celebrate success after each
lesson and track your child’s
progress!
Emergent Jan 03 2020 When
eighteen-year-old Chance
Morgan kills another
shapeshifter to save his
girlfriend, Ana Hughes, he
contracts a dangerous
shapeshifting sickness that
makes him crave power
uncontrollably—and without
restraint he’s a threat to the
person he loves most.
Desperate to keep Ana safe
from harm and to find a cure
for himself, he abandons her in
the Yucatan and escapes into
the wilderness. Violent
memories and voices surface in
his head, creating a dangerous
tug-of-war between good and
evil. Companionless and alone,
Ana meets a woman who claims
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to have the same shapeshifting
and healing abilities as her and
vows to teach Ana the skills to
help Chance, but as weeks pass
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she begins to question if her
new mentor truly intends to
keep her promise. With time
running out, Ana must find the
power within herself to heal
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Chance before he loses his
battle against the powerful
voices inside his head. Book 4
available now!
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